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Laura Gawel
593 Main St
Franconia, NH 03580

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am strongly against allowing the northern pass as are many of my neighbors considering all the signs
you would see along the roadsides if anyone cared to look.  It will change the natural beauty of the
area that we depend on for so many livelihoods.  And we will not benefit from it at all after it rapes our
area.  Please stop this monstrosity from happening!

Sincerely,
Laura Gawel
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